
 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 7:02 PM 
 
Subject: proposed railfare increases 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Given the poor service experienced today with overcrowded trains, lack of inspectors with regards to 
behaviour of passengers, the present cost of weekly railtickets is already far too high. 
  
Therefore in my opinion it is totally unwarrented to consider a further increase in fares.  
  
I am convinced not to be a Robinson Crusoe in this but the excess to the website 
(www.ipart.nsw.gov.au)  is too complicated for many. There should be an easier way to type in 
comments/complaints. 
  
Thanking you for your attention,  
  
I am yours sincerely 
  
  
 


